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Dear Chair Williamson, Co-Chairs Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of the Committee: 
  
I am writing in support of HB 2631 my name is Alverda McCoy and I have been formerly incarcerated 
and faced a lot of debt when I returned to society that caused stress and thoughts of criminal thinking, 
because you only know one way to take care of it . I believe if I would have had another way to face 
these issues there would have not been a return to prison. 
I hope that you will support HB 2631. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
Alverda McCoy 


